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Bathgate Early Years Centre
 Whitburn Road
Bathgate EH48 2RD
[image: image2.jpg]


Telephone & Fax - 01506 776234
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e-mail – bathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk
                                                             Twitter - @wlbeyc                                                               

      Head Teacher: Mrs Margaret Johns
Dear Parents/Carers

As the nights draw in, our days become busier!

The next couple of months are going to be very eventful at the nursery with lots of activities planned for the children.

What are we learning about this month?
This month the children have been continuing to learn about signs of Autumn and the seasonal changes happening around us. Many of the children have also taken an interest in keeping ourselves safe, we have been talking about people who can help us stay safe. Please take a look at our Twitter account @WLBEYC, nursery floor book, learning tree and blog to keep up to date with learning in the nursery. Please let Miss Kelly know if you need any help accessing our learning. 
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Big Bedtime Read
Our Big Bedtime Read is now up and running for our pre-school children.  This is a great resource to support reading for enjoyment, listening and talking at home and we hope everyone enjoys story time with their children.  Please can we remind parents/carers that books go out on a Wednesday and are returned on Monday.  In the New Year we will start lending out our Story Sacks for our ante-pre school children.
Cloakroom
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As you know our Cloakroom area is always very busy with lots of children, coats, bags and shoes. To make this easier for everyone we ask for children to come in wellies/suitable outdoor shoes, change into their indoor nursery shoes and go home in their outdoor shoes. The only shoes left at nursery would be indoor shoes and these would be kept in a box under the child’s peg. Your child shares a shoe box with the child in the next session please do not remove the other pair of shoes in the box. Remember to take your child’s bag with spare clothing home at the end of each session. Please can you also write your child’s name in all clothing and jackets. 
Nursery Letters

Please return any outstanding letters to Mrs Todd including annual data checks, photograph permission and online learners journey forms. 
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Parent’s Craft Group
Our Parent’s Group has been meeting on Wednesdays and thank you to everyone that has been coming along.  Preparations are under way with some beautiful things for our Christmas Fair.  If you would be interested in coming along please join us on Wednesday mornings once you have dropped your child off.
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Road Safety
Our ‘Road Safety Week’ will run week beginning 26th November. During this week we will focus our learning on staying safe as we are out and about.  We are hoping to have visits from Police Officers and also crossing patrol wardens to enhance the experience for our children. Please see Mrs Murray for additional information. 
Parent’s Evening
Our Parent Consultations for pre-school children only will take place on Thursday, 22nd November. Letters with further details have gone out and appointments are filling up, please see Mrs Todd to make an appointment asap. 
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Eco-Schools





Christmas Fair

Our Christmas Fair will be on Thursday 29th November 2pm to 4pm, this is a vital fundraiser for the nursery and we really appreciate all your support.  If you are available to help out with stalls please speak to Mrs Todd or Miss Kelly. We are beginning to look for prizes for a tombola and raffle.  Thank you for your help and please leave any prizes on the display table in the foyer. 
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Children in Need Day

As always we will be supporting Children in Need on Thursday 15th November.  This year’s theme is ‘Crazy Hair Day’, we would encourage children to come to nursery dressed with a crazy hair style and donate £1 to this great charity.
Stay, Play and Learn Week

Our Stay, Play and Learn week will run week beginning 19th November.  This gives parents/carers/grandparents a chance to come to nursery and experience a session with their children. Please select a date on the board outside Mrs Todd’s office, we are asking morning parents to stay between 9.00 – 10.00am and afternoon parents to stay between 2.00 – 3.00pm. 
PEEP 
Our PEEP group has successfully started focusing on parents and children learning together, we still have spaces on Wednesday Mornings please see Mrs Ola for more information. 
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 Eco Schools Meeting
We would like to invite parents/grandparents to our meeting on Wednesday 5th December at 10.15am.  (Tea, coffee and chocolate biscuits included). Miss Heenan, Mrs Ola and Margaret would like to share with you how our current eco projects with the children are developing.  We also welcome your suggestions and ideas too.       
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Eco Schools Water Week
Water is one of our eco topics that we are working on in nursery this session, learning about the different uses of water, where it comes from and how we can save water. We decided on this topic after becoming involved with the Toilet Twinning project last year.  Have you seen our toilet twin certificates in the foyer where we supported toilets in Afghanistan and Nepal?  National Toilet Day is on 19th November this year. We are having a Water Week beginning Monday 19th November where will be taking part in many water based activities.  Look out for the Try at Home water activities coming soon. 
(Search Toilet Twinning song in Youtube)  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dHeRrybhPPU
Fundraising
On the run up to our Christmas Fair please look out for our keyring and magnet fundraiser order forms. You can order either a keyring or magnet with your child’s nursery peg photo as a keepsake. We will also be taking orders for personalised Christmas baubles with your child’s name and year. 

Froebel in Childhood Practice. 
Thank you to everyone who has added their comments to the noticeboard in the cloakroom so far.  Miss Kelly and Miss Heenan really appreciate your feedback as part of their project work for the Edinburgh University Froebel in Childhood Practice course. 
Kind regards
The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Thursday, 15 November
	Both sessions
	Children in Need Day

	Monday, 19 November
	Both sessions
	Stay, Play and Learn Week

	Monday, 19 November
	Both Sessions
	Water Week

	Thursday, 22 November
	Pre School Children Only
	Parent Consultations

	Monday, 26 November 
	Both Session
	Road Safety Week

	Thursday, 29 November
	Both sessions
	Christmas Fair Day

	Wednesday, 5 December 
	10.15am 
	Eco Schools Meeting

	Thursday 6 December 
	Afternoon session
	Christmas recording for WLC YouTube Channel

	Wednesday, 12 December
	Both sessions
	Nativity Singalong – Parents

	Thursday, 13 December
	Both sessions
	Nativity Singalong – Grandparents

	Thursday, 20 December
	Both sessions
	Christmas Party Day

	Friday, 21 December 
	Both sessions
	Finish for Christmas Holidays


